
 

 

 
City of Venice 

Planning & Zoning Department 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
  

August 9, 2017  
 
 

TO:  City Council  

  Edward Lavallee, City Manager 

 

FROM: Jeff Shrum, Development Services Director 

 

SUBJECT: Update – Code Enforcement Division  

 

 

I will be providing a short update on the Code Enforcement Division regarding the following topics: 

 

1. Staffing - Code Enforcement Supervisor Position. 

2. SeeClickFix 

3. Status: Software – monitoring for resort dwellings and rental business tax receipts (see 

following map). 

 


